
 
 

We applaud the work you do 

 

 

As President of the Council for Higher Education Accreditation (CHEA), I 

send congratulations to the University Council of Jamaica (UCJ) as you 

celebrate your 12th Annual Quality Assurance in Tertiary Education Week. 

UCJ has been in the forefront of Caribbean nations in promoting and 

advancing quality assurance in higher education. UCJ also has played an 

important role in advancing quality assurance internationally through your 

membership and active participation in the CHEA International Quality 

Group. We applaud the work that you do to help the quality improvement efforts of colleges and 

universities in Jamaica, benefitting higher education, students and society. 

 

Judith Eaton 

President, Council for Higher Education Accreditation (CHEA) 


